
Larisa Epps <executivedirector@yocj.org>

YOCJ Austria Tour Meetings: 10/10 @ HSN
Phillip Pugh <contactyocj@gmail.com> Fri, Oct 6, 2023 at 5:51 PM
To: Phillip Pugh <contactyocj@gmail.com>
Bcc: executivedirector@yocj.org

Dear YOCJ families,

Parents, you can learn more at either of our identical Austria Tour Meetings! We are pleased to
welcome the owners of Firebird Fine Arts Tours, Kathie & Philip Schmoll from Dresden,
Germany!

Tuesday October 10
WWP High School North, Upper Dining Hall
6pm to 6:30pm
7pm to 7:30pm

The tour will be discussed in more detail and there will be a Q&A opportunity.

In the meantime, please visit the webpage to become more familiar with the
trip: https://yocj.org/concerts-events/austria-2024-tour/

Best,
Larisa Epps
YOCJ Executive Director
executivedirector@yocj.org
c 609.213.0005
yocj.org

--
Phillip Pugh - Artistic Director
Youth Orchestra of Central Jersey
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